
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

March 24, 2020 
 
Chairman Sam Randazzo 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
RE:  In the Matter of the Letter of Notification for the  
 Kirk-Jug Street 345 kV Extension Project   
 in Case No 20-531-EL-BLN 
 Proof of Compliance with O.A.C. 4906-6-07 and 4906-6-08 
 
Chairman Sam Randazzo: 
 
AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. hereby files this proof of compliance with 
the notice requirements set forth in Rule 4906-6-08 of the Ohio Administrative 
Code for the above-referenced project applications. 
 
As stated in its Proof of Compliance letter filed on March 18, 2020, and in 
accordance with O.A.C. 4906-6-08(A), AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 
published public notices of the Letter of Notification in newspapers of general 
circulation in the project’s area on March 16, 2020. AEP Ohio Transmission 
Company, Inc. hereby files this letter with the attached exhibit further 
demonstrating compliance with O.A.C. 4906-6-08(A).  
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Tanner S. Wolffram    
Tanner S. Wolffram (0097789) 
Christen Blend (0086881), Counsel of Record  
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 
 
cc: Jon Pawley 

Tanner S. Wolffram 
Christen M. Blend 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2914 (P) 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
tswolffram@aep.com 
cmblend@aep.com  
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